Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

If you could provide me with the number of diagnoses of dyslexia in children made annually, for the past 10 years if possible (if not, the nearest amount) in which have happened in schools in your borough- alongside the amount of screenings/testings for learning difficulties. 
The following are the number of children who had a statement or ECHP for learning difficulties for the period requested.

Census
ECHP

Statement

TOTAL

15/01/09
0

49


49

21/01/10
0

49


49

20/01/11
0

44


44

19/01/12
0

32


32

17/01/13
0

32


32

16/01/14
0

25


25

15/01/15
6

9


15

21/01/16
11

11


22

19/01/17
17

5


22

18/01/18
19

3


22

TOTALS
53

259


312

In order to establish those with a specific diagnosis of dyslexia we would need to trawl through each statement/plan for the information requested.

Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

The information requested is not held in a reportable format. This data, if held, would be recorded on an individual’s case file and would require the manual trawl of each user record.

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, because under the provisions of section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with your request in its current form will exceed the appropriate limit.

I also want to receive information on what funding is being given to schools for learning difficulties, stating how much and where it is going. 
£693,098 for financial year 2017/18 - Leicester City Mainsteam Schools only.
If also your councils have specific information on section 22 of the Children and Families Act (2014) which explains how they are acting upon it including current produces in place, that would be great.

Please access the following link:


https://schools.leicester.gov.uk/media/3457/min-document.pdf  

  . 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

